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SUMMER 2017 BULLETIN 
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE:  SUNDAY MASS – 10:30 A.M. 
 

PARISH NEWS 

LADIES LUNCHEON – JUNE 25TH
  

 

 

SCHEDULE OF REGULAR ACTIVITIES: 
 

School of Christian Living        -  every Sunday 9:30 A.M. 

SOCL Parents Organization    -  every 1st Sunday before Mass 

Parish Committee Meeting      -  as announced  

Ladies Adoration Society         -  every last Sunday 9:30 A.M. 
 

Ladies Luncheon: this year our Ladies Luncheon will be held on 

Sunday – June 25th at Davenports.  All are welcome to join them for 

this day.  A signup sheet will be posted in the hallway. 
 

CORPUS CHRISTI MASS AND PROCESSION:  This will take place on 
Corpus Christi –Thursday, June 15 at Our Saviour’s Parish in 
Woonsocket, RI.  The Mass will begin at 4:00 P.M.   A dinner will 
follow in the parish hall.  Please let Fr. Sr. Rob know if you will be 
attending. 
 

DIOCESAN ACOLYTE RETREAT for our Altar Servers on Monday– June 
26 at Our Savior’s Parish in Woonsocket, RI.  Our theme of 
“Committed to Serve in our Holy Church”.  An exciting and 
educational day is planned with a trip to Lincoln Woods Park!  See 
Fr. Sr. Rob to sign up.  
 

 



EASTERN DIOCESE YOUTH RETREAT: August 20-24, 2017 at Camp 

Howe in Goshen, MA. Our theme is year is “# Commit to 

Christ”.  Registration and Health forms are available from Fr. 

Sr. Rob – the deadline to register is July 1st. 

 
 

"Light The Way" Suicide Education, 
Prevention & Training Walk: On 

Saturday - September 9th – 5 pm at 

Blessed Trinity with the Bristol 

County Regional Coalition for Suicide 

Prevention will be hosing this event.  

Ed & Paula and are part of planning 

this effort and Fr. Sr. Rob & Kathy are 

hosting a team in memory of loved 

ones lost to Suicide. More information 

will be forthcoming. 
 

Extend an Invitation: if you know of anyone who does not 
belong to any church or who does not attend Mass, invite him/her 
or them to join us for worship here at Holy Cross.  Make some time 

to share the good news of Jesus Christ with someone this week.  
All are welcome! 
 

Summer Travel/Vacation:  Fr. Sr. Rob will be on vacation after 
Mass on Sunday July 2 to Saturday July 9 and from Saturday July 
22 to Saturday July 29.  Holy Mass on Sunday – July 23 will be 
celebrated at 8:30 am by Fr. Henryk Wos.  Please note the time 
change for this Sunday. 
Fr. Sr. Rob will accompany Prime Bishop Mikovsky to Norway to 
attend a clergy conference of the European Clergy of the Union of 
Scranton.  He will be leaving on Wednesday, August 2 and 
returning on Monday August 7.  On Sunday August 6, our Lectors 
will lead a Service in the Absence of a Priest at our regular worship 
time of 10:30 am.  
 

 

Upcoming Events – Save the Date: 
 

August 26-27 – Cheese Pierogi making 

October 14-15 – Cabbage Pierogi making 

October 21st – Pork Supper 

November 17th – Gołąbki making 

November 18th – Polish Kitchen 

May 5, 2018 – 100th Anniversary Parish Celebration 
 

Invitation received: you are invited to Blessed Trinity’s Summer 

Clam Boil on Sunday – August13th beginning at 1 pm. For 

reservations please see Fr. Sr. Rob.  
 

The PNU and the Gifts of Summer  

Summer is a time for many celebrations 

– like Weddings, Graduations, and First 

Holy Communion.  What a great time to 

share the many benefits of the PNU with 

your family and friends.  Endowments, 

insurance policies, and annuities are just 

some of the many gift ideas the PNU can 

offer to help you provide for those you  

care about. See Maryann or contact the PNU Home Office at 1-800-

724-6352 for more information on the gifts of summer.  

 

 

 

 


